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To: 
Johan Jansen 
Previous chairman of WFTF 
And to all fellow NGBs. 
 

19. October, 2009. 
 
Dear Johan, and other fellow NGBs, 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Hungarian Field Target Association I am happy to let you know some changes in the 
Board of the Hungarian Field Target Association.  
 
During our latest Assembly I was elected as the new chairman of the HFTA due to resignation of the 
former chairman. The address of the HFTA has also changed as it can be seen in the letterhead. Our 
webpage was not changed. Our contact person (Tom László) did not change. 
 
During our latest assembly we also decided about the date and the place of the Field Target World 
Championship 2010.  
 
I officially announce that the Field Target World C hampionship 2010 will be held in Hungary 
between 1-3 rd October, 2010. The place will be near the city Deb recen, in a nice environment, 
called Bánk (GPS: N47.4871150, E21.7178815).  
 
We will open a separate webpage for the event already in November 2009, where you will be able to 
find more information. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
         
        Dr. László BÉKÉSI 
        Chairman of HFTA 


